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 FROM SUBJECT 

10.1 Cambridgeshire County Council Cambridgeshire County Council Budget 
Briefing with Town and Parish Council 

 
 
Agenda Item 10.1 
Subject: Cambridgeshire County Council Budget Briefing with Town and Parish Council 
  

Dear Colleagues and Partners 

 
Cambridgeshire County Council has published its business and financial 

proposals for 2024-29, and you can view these at the following link 
–  Document.ashx (cmis.uk.com). 
 

As part of considering the proposals the Council is keen to engage with 

partners and residents. As part of that the Council is holding an open event 
on Teams for all Parish and Town Councils on 11th January at 6.15pm. 

 
The event will be hosted by members of the Joint Administration and senior 

officers who will provide a short overview, and then there will be time for 

questions and clarifications. The output from this session will be feedback to 
the Strategy, Resources and Performance Committee on 30th January 2024 

before proposals are made to Full Council. 
 

More information about the budget can be found in the latest edition of 
Cambridgeshire Matters: Cambridgeshire Matters - Business Plan and Budget Proposals for 
2024/25 (govdelivery.com) 

 

We look forward to seeing and hearing from you on 11th January.  
 

You can register for the event with this link: 
 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/e493afc5-663c-4c60-b1ab-662cdc2212b2@e327b364-041e-
4c51-82f2-c906a78f9cc9 

 

Thank you. 
 

Michael 
 

Michael Hudson 
Executive Director Finance & Resources 
Cambridgeshire County Council 
New Shire Hall, Emery Crescent, Alconbury Weald 
Huntingdon, PE28 4YE 

https://cambridgeshire.cmis.uk.com/CCC_live/Document.ashx?FgPlIEJYlotS%2BYGoBi5olA%3D%3D=NHdURQburHA%3D&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3D&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3D&czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=IeT3PpFLSZijvdMBmpGFPKtem4uOGpnmylr6FyGtUPVHVtHceVmQ7g%3D%3D&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3D&kCx1AnS9%2FpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3D%3D=hFflUdN3100%3D&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3D%3D=hFflUdN3100%3D&rUzwRPf%2BZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3D%3D=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2FLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3D%3D&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2BAJvYtyA%3D%3D=ctNJFf55vVA%3D&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCAMBSCC/bulletins/37f526c
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCAMBSCC/bulletins/37f526c
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/e493afc5-663c-4c60-b1ab-662cdc2212b2@e327b364-041e-4c51-82f2-c906a78f9cc9
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/e493afc5-663c-4c60-b1ab-662cdc2212b2@e327b364-041e-4c51-82f2-c906a78f9cc9

